Dr. Juliette Pennyman, Superintendent of Schools

Dec. 15, 2023
Dear Hudson City School District Families,

| truly hope this message finds you and your loved ones happy and healthy as we embrace the
holiday season!

Today, Dec. 15, administration in all three Hudson City School District buildings noticed a
significant dip in attendance of students. With the colder weather in full effect and seasonal
illnesses floating around, | would like to send a friendly reminder to you all to please keep your
student(s) home if they are sick for their wellbeing, and the wellbeing of all in attendance at
school.

This weekend, a deep cleanse of frequently used areas, classrooms and surfaces will take
place in the District as a precautionary measure by our Building and Grounds staff.

We look forward to welcoming students and staff back on Monday, Dec. 18 with spirit weeks
taking place in all buildings for the final week before Winter Recess.

Thank you very much for your time and understanding!
Warmly yours,

Dr. Juliette Pennyman

Superintendent

Hudson City School District
#HudsonTogetherWeCan
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